
Myers, Richard A.
1/18/2012 12:03:12 PM
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: gas distribution pipeline safety report

Hi Laura, Under the last PG&E General Rate Case Decision, D.11-05-018, Ordering Paragraph 44, 
PG&E is required to submit a semi-annuai gas distribution pipeline safety report with the CPUC Energy 
Division and Consumer Protection and Safety Division. As far as I can tell, the decision didn't specify a 
due date for the first report. I don't recall seeing such a report yet from PG&E. Has PG&E submitted 
such a report? If not, when will PG&E submit the first report? Thanks.
Richard
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